
                                                             

Sauk County Emergency Management 
 

 

510 Broadway, Baraboo, Wisconsin 53913, 608-355-4410 

 

May 20, 2025 
 
 
Wisconsin Emergency Management has approved the draft of the Sauk County Hazard 
Mitigation Plan 2025-2029 (HMP). This draft, via resolution, will be brought before Executive & 
Legislative Committee and the Sauk County Board for adoption in June 2025.  
 
The HMP is 272 pages. The document if available here: Hazard Mitigation Plan - Draft 
 
As required, prior to adoption, the draft is available for public comment on the Sauk County 
Emergency Management Website.  
 
https://www.co.sauk.wi.us/emergencymanagement/sauk-county-hazard-mitigation-plan-
update 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jed A. Seidl, Director 
Sauk County Emergency Management 
510 Broadway Street 
Baraboo, WI 53913 
(608) 355-3200 
saukema@saukcountywi.gov 
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